
 
 
 
 

CITY OF SHELLEY  
NOTICE OF AIC MEETING 

  
 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Shelley Mayor and City 
Council Members will be attending an AIC Conference at the Center 
on the Grove in Boise at 245 S. Capital Blvd. on Wednesday June 21st 
through June 23rd, 2017.   At this meeting they will be discussing: 
  
1.  Various Legislative and City Matters 
 
 
_______________________________ 
Sandy Gaydusek 
City Clerk/Treasurer 
 
Dated:  June 19, 2017 


